Attention! Attention!

Northern PTA Meeting
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Northern Elementary, along with the help of the 16th District PTA will sponsor a Northern PTA re-organizational meeting Thursday, February 26th at 6:00 p.m. in the library. Due to changes in PTA officers, and our continued commitment to Northern students, we really need your input and support as we work to move forward. This will be an exciting rebuilding time for the PTA of Northern.

Pizza and soft drinks will be served.
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